
Hans Flinch 
 
To whom it may concern,
I am respectfully requesting that you deny this permit. Allowing dumping into the reservoir that
supplies drinking water to Thermopolis is absurd. This proposed discharge permit also would
contaminate prized angling waters and irrigation waters. Water is too valuable to waste like this.
Please deny this permit
 


